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The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the 
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may not be a 
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all 
correspondence received to date. 
 
To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email 
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov   

mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


From: twoblddogs@aol.com
To: Public Comment
Subject: Heritage Orchard Restoration
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 6:57:49 PM

To Whom It May Concern -

I am writing to offer my support for the restoration of the Los Altos Heritage Orchard.  The
Los Altos History Museum has an excellent track record in caring for and managing the Paul
Smith History House and the Agricultural Exhibit.  As such, it is well suited to take the lead
on the continued care of the Los Altos Heritage Orchard,

Sincerely,
Lori Tuttle
Los Altos History Museum Volunteer (20+ years).

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS
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